
 

 

 

 April 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are pleased to announce that the Year 11 Leavers Prom this year will be taking 

place on Friday 16th July at Newark Showground.  

The prom is an amazing opportunity for all students to celebrate the completion of 

their final year at Newark Academy with all of their closest friends – and what a year 

it’s been! Families are encouraged to come and join us at Newark Showground for 

the start of the prom to watch our young people arrive. The evening will officially start 

at 6.30pm and will finish at 11.00pm.  

Students will all receive a complimentary ‘mocktail’ reception drink upon arrival, 

which will be followed by a finger buffet, dancing and photo opportunities. We are 

working very closely with year 11 students to put on a night that will be remembered 

by all. 

There’s no doubt that this year has been incredible in many ways and this cohort of 

year 11 students have worked so hard to ensure they get the results they deserve. 

Therefore, we are delighted to announce that there will be no charge for prom tickets 

this year. A truly well-deserved reward for the incredible effort that is being put in by 

year 11 students. 

In addition, we are going to be running a prom dress pop-up shop on the school site 

on Wednesday 5th May, showcasing pre-loved and Ladida will be bringing along 

some of their new stock discount dresses. The pop-up shop will take place in the 

theatre, but more communication will be sent out about this nearer the time. 

Students will be able to get their prom tickets from the school reception from Friday 

30th April. 

If you have any questions about the prom, please contact Ali Brown 

abrown@newarkacademy.co.uk and she will endeavour to answer all your 

questions.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S. Brown 

School Leader  
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